
For general procurement questions, please contact your assigned program 

analyst. 

For food service contract questions or a copy of the Invitation for Bid (IFB) 

prototype documents and instructions, please contact the Food Service 
Contract Unit at mde-fsmc-vended@michigan.gov or 517-241-5348 
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